
Note to members re: Ewhurst Players Annual Accounts 2019/2020 

 

Due to family circumstances, the annual accounts have only just been 

prepared in time for the AGM on 17th March 2020 and it has not been possible 

to have them audited by that date. They will be audited in the near future and 

I hope this will be before the end of the 2019/2020 financial year. The auditor’s 

statement will be circulated to members as soon as it is available. 

The accounts have been prepared in good faith and accurately reflect our 

income and outgoings over the past year. The final balance of accounts tallies 

with the total of our bank accounts as at 29th February 2020.  

I am happy to take any questions at the AGM or by email at 

triciacooper13@gmail.com from those who do not wish to attend the AGM 

due to the current situation with Covid19. 

Tricia Cooper 

Honorary Treasurer Ewhurst Players 


